
CHITTICK PLAYGROUND
PROJECT UPDATE
OCTOBER 23, 2024

Great news! Chittick Playground is opening today!

Thank you for your patience during construction, the construction fence will be down this
morning after which the playground will be open to all.

It has been wonderful working with you all on this project and Boston Parks appreciates all
of your involvement and contribution to the community process.

As you start to enjoy your new park, please note the following contacts for future needs:
Maintenance concerns: Please contact BOS: 311 via the app or at www.cityofboston.gov/311

Permitting requests:
https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/cobparksandrecdepart/reservation/landing

Project Website:
https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-chittick-ele
mentary-school-yard
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